
July 1,2016

Letter of Intent

5233 33rd St S&

522133rd St S

La Crosse, WI54601

To Whom It May Concern:

I am proposing to have the vacant land parcels;5233 33rd St S and 5221 33rd St S in
the city of LaCrosse rezoned for the following reasons listed:

• The surrounding parcels are all zoned to R5

• Large multi-unit currently being developed to the West of the lots

• The rezone would allow for the lots to be more marketable to any developers

• Naturally market-value would increase and have an impact on the tax roll

The single-family homeowners located to the East of the lots, have been contacted
with the letter attached. We have not received any calls from these landowners with
any discrepancies'.

I appreciate your consideration.

Thank you,

Dave Follansbee,
Personal Rep for Helen Follansbee






















